
 

 

 

 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR PARENTS/STUDENTS 
 
Dear parents, dear students, here are some practical arrangements marking the 
end of the first term of the 2024/2025 school year: 
 
1. The handing over of report cards to students or parents will take place today, 
Friday, December 20, 2024 as from 12 noon; 
 
2. Only students who have paid their fees and who present their school fees 
receipt will receive their report cards; 
 
3. Requests for corrections to be made on the report card will be admissible 
until Friday January 10, 2025 at 3:30 p.m.; 
 
4. Classes for the 2nd term  will resume on Monday January 6, 2025 at 7:15 a.m. 
 
5. During the entire period of interruption of classes, the doors of the school 
will be closed.  
Kindly keep your children at home. 
 
6. Please take advantage of the MINESEC platform which has been reopened to 
pay the school fees and exam fees because at the start of the 2nd term,students 
who have not paid their fees will definitively be dismissed. 
 
7. The MINESEC digital learning platform will support learners during these 
holidays.  
Please stay connected. 
 
While wishing you hitch free end-of-year celebrations, we urge you to be 
vigilant and moderate. 
 
 Douala on the 20th of December 2024 
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